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File #: A4 230125, Version: 1

Memorandum from T. McArthur, Deputy City Clerk dated January 25, 2023 regarding the Liquor Sales Licence
Application Review - Bloom Bistro - 225 Ferndale Drive South, Unit 8.

City of Barrie Page 1 of 1 Printed on 3/1/2023

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

